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Monday 11th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Parent-Teacher Meetings - Spring Term 2024 

 
We would like to invite you to discuss your child's work and the progress he/she has made so far 
this term. Consultations will take place from approximately 3.45pm during the week beginning 18th 
March 2024. 
 
In an effort to continue to provide more convenience to working parents we are wishing for our 
Parent-Teacher meetings to remain as either a ten-minute telephone call or a virtual meeting via 
Google Meet. Teaching staff will, however, be inviting specific families for face-to-face sessions on 
Tuesday 19th March 2024 at the Infant school and on Thursday 21st March 2024 at the Junior school 
where that might be more beneficial for the child. Teaching staff will inform these families directly.  
 
For those who have been invited in for a face-to-face appointment, please go to the main Reception 
entrance to make staff aware of your arrival. If any parent invited into school would still prefer to 
have a telephone call or virtual meeting simply inform your class teacher. Similarly, staff will also do 
their best to accommodate parents wishing for a face-to-face meeting.   
 
Teaching staff from both schools will be sending out a booking link using Google Calendar. This link 
will be sent out to you via Class Dojo. This format will be slightly different to the previous Google 
Form, but Year 5 have already trialled this with a successful outcome. Please inform your class 
teacher if you are unable to do this. We are hoping this new approach makes things even more 
efficient, particularly for families with more than one child.  
 
Teachers will also be sending home their termly pupil reports for your perusal in advance of any 
parent-teacher meetings on Friday 15th March 2024.  
 
Our pupil-led Curriculum Celebration Events, which are always a real success, will be taking place 
at the Junior school on Tuesday 12th March 2:30-3:30pm and at the Infant school on Wednesday 
13th March 2:15-3:15pm so parents/relatives can spend time looking through their child’s learning 
with them ahead of the parent-teacher meetings.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Bradley Young - Headteacher 
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